Lyme Recreation Commission

February 9th, 2009-6:00pm

Lyme Center Academy Building

Commission Attendees: Dina Cutting, Bob Couture, Peter Mulvihill, Kathleen Henriques, Tom Yurkosky and Rec Director Steve Small

Public members: Lou-Anne Conroy, Tom Morrissey,

Workshop: The Recreation Commission held a workshop to prepare for the up coming public informational forum to be held on February 23rd, 2009. This informational forum will be to inform the public of the changes to the Chase Beach/John Balch project.

The Commission discussed what items from last years presentation to use to inform people of the plans and who would get what copied.....Dina will locate the new map from Pathways to be displayed.

This workshop was complete by 7:15

Dina Cutting